Freedom of Information Act 2000 – designated specialist schools and their budgets
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
For secondary maintained schools which previously had designated specialist statuses (such as performing arts/science/sports) was the extra funding they received ring-fenced (i.e. it could only be statutorily used for these activities) or were the schools able to spend this money as they saw fit. 

Answer: No the funding they received was not ring-fenced.

If the school did not spend this money (e.g. 6 years ago) could it keep the money and carry it over in its budget to be used 6 years later?

Yes any of this funding that was unspent would have been carried forward to be spent in future years. 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

